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PETE WILSON, GovernorSTATE OF CALIFORNIA-HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

December 3, 1996 
REASON FOR THIS TRANSMITTAL 

[ ] State Law Change 
[ ] Federal Law Change or Regulation 

Change 
[ ] Court Order 
[ ] Clarification Requested by 

One or More Counties 
[X]oInitiated by CDSSo

ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE I-61-96 

TO: ALL COUNT Y WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: MAXIMUM FAMILY GRANT /FAMILY PLANNING (MFG /FP) POSTERS 

The purpose of this notice is to inform you that Maximum Family Grant/Family 
Planning (MFG/FP) posters, printed in both English and Spanish [PUB 282 (8/96) and PUB 
282 (SP) (8/96)], will soon be distributed to all counties. 

On or about October 1, 1996, all counties mailed a MFG/FP informing 
stuffer to all AFDC recipients (see ACL 96-42). This stuffer was designed to 
provide key information regarding the MFG rule to all recipients. Due to the 
significant impact the MFG rule could have on all AFDC families, the 
California Department of Social Services (COSS), AFDC Policy 
Implementation Bureau has extended the outreach materials to include 
MFG/FP posters. Images of the posters appear at right. 

An initial supply of both the English and Spanish versions of the 
MFG/FP poster will be sent to all counties. Please display these posters 
around your department office in locations frequented by AFDC recipients­
lobbies, hallways, and meeting rooms. 

If you have any questions or would like to receive additional English 
or Spanish MFG/FP posters, please contact Bev Young, AFDC Policy 
Implementation Bureau by phone at (916) 654-1806, by CALNET at 464-1806, 
or by fax at (916) 654-1048. 

Sincerely, 

BRUCE WAGSTAFF 
Deputy Director 
Welfare Programs Division 

c: CWDA 




